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California State University, San Bernardino  Administrative Procedure 

 

Unit Overload 

1. Academic Course Load 

ORIGINAL 

Academic Course Load 

Students planning to finish their undergraduate degree requirements in four years by 
attending three quarters each academic year must complete a minimum of 15 degree 
applicable units per quarter. To be considered full-time for veteran benefits and financial 
aid purposes, an undergraduate student must enroll in a minimum of 12 units. Students 
may register for up to 17 quarter units per term (seniors may register for up to 19.5). 

http://bulletin.csusb.edu/academic-regulations/  

 

REVISED 

Academic Course Load 

Students planning to finish a 180-unit undergraduate degree in four years must complete an 
average of 15 degree applicable units per quarter (45 units per year, including summer). To 
be considered full-time for veterans benefits and financial aid purposes, an undergraduate 
student must enroll in a minimum of 12 units. Students may register for up to 20 quarter 
units per term. 

 

  

http://bulletin.csusb.edu/academic-regulations/
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2. Unit Overloads 

ORIGINAL 

Unit Overloads 

A student may register for more than 17 units (19.5 for seniors) only upon petition to his or 
her college dean. Normally, petitions are approved only if both the grade point average for 
the previous term and the overall grade point average are 3.0 or better. Additional units 
may be added once "Open Enrollment" begins, if classes remain open and the overload is 
approved. During summer, only 17 max units are allowed for the term. 

http://bulletin.csusb.edu/academic-regulations/ 

 

REVISED 

Unit Overloads 

A student may register for more than 20 units only upon petition to his or her college dean. 
Normally, petitions are approved only if both the grade point average for the previous term 
and the overall grade point average are 3.0 or better. Additional units may be added once 
"Open Enrollment" begins, if classes remain open and the overload is approved. The Course 
Overload Permit form requires the signatures of the course instructor, department chair 
and college dean.  

 

http://bulletin.csusb.edu/academic-regulations/

